
             
 
 
 
 
  
January 20, 2020 
 
 
Dear South Valley Area Planning Commission, 
 
 
Valley Village Homeowners Association stands in solidarity with the beautiful neighborhood and neighbors of 
Tujunga Village and Studio City  - as well as the parents and schoolchildren of Walter Reed Middle School and 
The Wesley School.  
 
This 58 Ft Verizon Cell Tower belongs on a stretch of highway away from homes, not in the middle of a 
residential neighborhood full of families and schoolchildren.  

 
The research on this is very clear – cell towers emit EMF’s and EMF’s are very harmful particularly to children. 
The placement of this tower will have long lasting negative consequences for the surrounding community.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Beth Fulton 
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


